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FEATHER RIVER AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM
12/04/2017
TO: FRAQMD BOARD OF DIRECTORS
FROM: Christopher D. Brown, AICP, APCO

SUBJECT: Approve extension of completion deadline for VF16-06 lverson Property
Management’s Rapid Electric Vehicle Charging Station to June 30, 2018, and
authorize the APCO to execute related documents.

RECOMMENDATION:

Approve extension of completion deadline for VF16-06 Iverson Property Management’s Rapid
Electric Vehicle Charging Station to June 30, 2018, and authorize the APCO to execute related

documents.

ALTERNATIVES:

Not approve extension of completion deadline for VF16-06, or approve alternative length of
time extension.

BACKGROUND:

The Blue Sky Grant VF16-06 was awarded to lverson Property Management to install a Rapid
Electric Vehicle Charging Station at 871 Gray Avenue in Yuba City. The grant award was for
$50,000. The estimated total cost was $71,862.

DISCUSSION:

The District received a request to extend of the completion deadline on November 1, 2017
(attached). The extension was requested due to complications with PG&E and requirements
to power the fast charger. The applicant is requesting an additional six months to complete the

installation.
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FISCAL IMPACT:

There is no additional fiscal impact to the District by approving the extension. If the extension
is not approved, the project balance unspent by December 31, 2017, would revert back to the
Blue Sky Program and be available to allocate during the next Request for Proposals.

ATTACHMENTS:

1 — Request from Iverson requesting extension
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Attachment 1 — Request from Iverson requesting extension



From: Thomas Iverson [ mailto:thomas@iversondds.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 01, 2017 2:03 PM

To: Sondra Spaethe

Subject: Re: Blue Sky Grant VF16-06

Dear Feather River Air Quality Board,

Due to complications with PG&E and requirements to power the fast charger we have been unable to make
progress on the project as quickly as we anticipated.

I am requesting an extension of the grant for additional six months to ensure compliance with the completion
date. Thank you for your consideration.

Thomas A. Iverson, D.D.S.,M.S.
871 Gray Ave. Suite C

Yuba City, Ca 95991
530-671-2940 (W)
530-671-5173 (F)

www.iversondds.com




